## **March PTA Meeting 3 Takeaways!**

- 1. 15 Mini Grant submissions have been submitted and approved! The grants will benefit students of all ages! One of the mini grants was a new sound board for the computer lab! Mrs. Pearce and the 8<sup>th</sup> grade students invited all attending the PTA meeting to the computer lab to watch the production of the daily morning news and see the students working with the new sound board. Also, a new line item has been added to the PTA budget "Curriculum Enhancements" to fund teacher's requests for extra resources and books for the classroom.
- 2. The Book Fair was a great success! Sales totaled \$5,152.28 with Mrs. Krebs earning \$1,827.07 in Scholastic dollars to purchase library, classroom and birthday books.
- 3. The PTA is partnering with the Board of Education for a renovation of the library for the 2018-2019 school year! The Breakers has announced they would like to support the library renovation! Starting April 1<sup>st</sup> and lasting until the end of the school year, when you come into the restaurant or for drinks on the porch, tell your server you are a Mountz family, and they will donate 10% of the bill to the PTA! Proceeds will be donated to the library renovation. Thank you to the Scardino Family and The Breaker's from the PTA!

The Mother Son Dance will be Sunday, April 15<sup>th</sup>
Kitchen Tour 2018 will be October 20. Please keep your calendar open that day to volunteer!